Camden City Council
Planning department

20.03.2015

To Whom It May Concern:

71A Dartmouth Park Road, London, NW5 1SL / Planning application

Dear Sir/Madam,

| write on behalf of my client, Mr Franck Chesse, to submit for a planning application for
the proposed side infill extension including a skylight, the re-leveling and re-paving of
the entrance path, the change and alteration of an existing window, the blocking of a
storage door, enlargement of an existing window, and the enlargement and conversion
of an existing shed into a habitable space.

The planning application comprises the following documents:

Completed application form

All existing and proposed plans, sections and elevations
Site location plan

Drawing issue sheet

Photographs of the site

Arborist report

| trust that the application is in order. However, please contact me directly if you have
any queries or require additional information.
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Kind regards,
Alexia Kokorelia

For and on behalf of
Kokorelia Architects Limited






